
It is hard to believe that 2024 is half over. The first half of this year has had
new classes added to our schedule and we hope to begin classes again come
September. And we are working on some new classes for the fall!

Our reception area and classroom is undergoing a major facelift and the air
conditioning has been improved keeping our reception area and Radio room
comfortable during the hot weather. We are sure the users of our facility will
like our “New look”.

The hot weather and the Monsoon has already created major fires and
flooding in our State as well as the whole country. Part of being a licensed
Ham is being able to assist in emergency communications and many of you
are already part of the Emergency Response program. Some of our Directors
are active participants and can answer questions on how to become part of
this great program.

Sadly, we lost one of our initial Directors who passed away last month. Pat
Regan (KB7OM) became a Silent Key after a valiant battle with Cancer. Pat’s
infectious smile and positive attitude was instrumental in making the Shack an
enjoyable place to be. Please keep Pat’s family in your thoughts and prayers.

Please check our website (westvalleyhamshack.com) regularly for updates on
our remodel and upcoming classes and dates. Don’t forget there are some
pretty hot items we have on sale. Stay safe, healthy, humble, kind and cool!

73,
Fred
K7WFP

--
West Valley Electronics Club
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